
ANCORA Yacht Festival 2022, Germany  

From May 20 to 22, one of the first open events for sailors since the beginning of the 
pandemic - the Ancora Yacht Festival - was held at the Neustadt yacht harbor "ANCORA 
Marina" in Hamburg Germany.  

Partners of the CBSmallPorts project from Latvia, Estonia and Sweden participated in this 
event to tell visitors of the CBSmallPorts stand about the opportunities offered by the 
marinas of the central part of the Baltic Sea and what are the most beautiful sights to visit. 
All the mentioned information is collected in the brochure "Sailing Routes in the Baltic Sea", 
and this publication was also one of the most requested materials at the stand of the 
CBSmallPorts project. 

During the yacht festival 3 presentations were given on the main stage by Michael Amme, 
representative of the most popular German web platform for sailors www.blauwasser.de. In 
the presentations M.Amme told about sailing conditions in the Baltic Sea and about 
sightseeing places and infrastructure in the small ports on the coast. 

In total, approximately four hundred brochures found their way to the sailors during the 
three days, so we hope that German sailors will be frequent guests of our yacht harbors this 
summer or next. 

 

 

http://www.blauwasser.de/




 

 

 


